

Name: _____

PRACTICE 8- UNIT 8 FILMS

Class: 7/ _____

READING 2

I. Read and decide T (true)/ F (false) for each statement.

Watching television is an interesting and fun activity. The word television is often shortened to TV. On TV you can watch many different programs about a wide range of things. Some examples of TV programs are news, cartoons, reality shows, sports, documentaries and soap operas.

There are several channels which show different TV programs. In Vietnam, the main channels are called “VTV1”, “VTV2”, and “VTV3”. TV guides tell us what programs are showing on which channel, and at what time on a particular day.

Most programs on TV are episodes that are part of a series. These episodes usually last for about 30 minutes or full hour. At the weekend, there are lots of interesting movies on TV. Now you don’t need to go to the cinema. You can watch films at home. It’s so comfortable.

You can learn a lot from watching TV but you should not watch too much or you will hurt your eyes.

No	Statements	T	/F
1.	Watching television is an interesting and fun activity.		
2.	You can watch only some programs about a wide range of things.		
3.	“VTV1”, “VTV2”, and “VTV3” are the main channels in Vietnam.		
4.	We know the time and the name of programs thanks to TV guides.		
5.	There are lots of interesting movies on TV on weekdays.		
6.	TV does brings us any benefits. It damages our eyes.		

II. Read the passage and fill in the blank with a missing word.

There are (1) _____ types of films: comedy, romance, science fiction, romance, documentary, horror, action, ect. In those kinds, my favorite one is romantic, such (2)_____.Titanic, The Notebook, Notting Hill, ect. They give us a meaningful lesson about life and love. Sometimes they are moving and make me (3) _____a lot. I am also keen (4) _____documentaries. They give me such an interesting (5)_____.

- | | | | |
|-------------|--------------|---------|------------|
| 1. A. few | B. a few | C. one | D. various |
| 2. A. as | B. example | C. for | D. on |
| 3. A. laugh | B. smile | C. bore | D. cry |
| 4. A. in | B. on | C. with | D. about |
| 5. A. games | B. knowledge | C. song | D. meal |

V. Read the passage. Decide whether the statements are True (T) or False (F) then answer the questions.

My favorite movie is cartoon “Tom and Jerry”. Tom is a cat with blue and white color. He keeps the house for a normal family and has a very free life. His job is chasing Jerry day by day. Jerry is a brown house mouse. He usually lives in the deep cave behind the wall. Although they hate each other so much and always find ways to hurt the opponent but when Tom or Jerry falls into really dangerous situations, then both become another savior. The film is an endless confrontation between Tom and Jerry, bring plenty of laughter for the audiences. I love this film because when I watch it I feel very glad, feeling like returned to my childhood.

A. True/ False statements

1. Jerry is very scared of Tom.
2. They sometimes help each other in a hard situation.
3. Tom is a black and white cat.
4. Tom and Jerry is a moving one.
5. People often laugh when they watch this cartoon.

B. Answer the questions:

1. What's Tom's color?
A. blue and white
B. blue and black
C. green and white
2. When will they help each other?
A. When they meet each other
B. When the other falls into really dangerous situations
C. When the film is ended
4. How do the audiences feel when they watch “Tom and Jerry”?
A. The audiences find boring when they watch “Tom and Jerry’
B. The audiences feel tied when they watch “Tom and Jerry’
C. Tom and Jerry” brings plenty of laughter for the audiences.
5. Why does the writer love “Tom and Jerry”?
A. because it makes he feels like returned to childhood.
B. because it makes he feels unhppy
C. because it makes he feels boring